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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2021-12-20-037

TO : OFFICERS OF THE COMPONENT MEDICAL SOCIETIES
SUBJECT SECURITY EXCHANGE COMMISSION REGISTRATION

DATE DECEMBER 20, 2021

Dear Colleagues:
Warmest greetings from the Philippine Medical Association!

The PMA Board of Governors during its 7t regular Board of Governors meeting agreed to
encourage all PMA Local Component societies to register under the Security Exchange
Commission as registering your Component is not only to legitimize its juridical entity but also
to enable it to legally engage in business, issue receipts, trade financial assets, and be entitled
to certain rights under the country’s corporate and investment Laws.

PMA will be holding a webinar sometime in January 2022 together with Auditors and SEC
Representatives. Complete details will be disseminated soon.

Thank you!

MA/REALIZA G. HEN'SON, MD
Secreta™y General

Noted by:

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD
President



